
 

 

 

14th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

OUTDOOR IMPROVEMENTS 

Over the last 12 months we have been making lots of improvements and enhancements to our 

outdoor play areas at both the front and rear of school.  We have purchased some lovely climbing 

equipment in the front garden and over the summer holidays we had our bike track resurfaced.  

Through a generous donation we also purchased a new petrol station/carwash which the children are 

delighted with. 

 

However, we do have some exciting plans to share with you!  We are planning to make some 

improvements to our rear garden play area and also Nature School.   

 

In the rear garden we have recently created a quiet space with a Peephole Pod for 

children to visit when they perhaps find the hustle and bustle of outdoor play 

overwhelming.  This has been so successful. 

 

 
We now wish to further improve by installing some music play structures and create a music zone. 

 

 

 

 

NATURE SCHOOL 

In our Nature School we are planning to have a permanent canopy built to cover the firepit area 

which means the children can visit Nature School in all weathers.  

In order to continue with our plans, we ask if you can help in any way by: 

• Taking part in our Autumn Treasure Hunt which is being sent home this 

week 

• Donating any amount via Parentmail/payments/shop 

• Asking if your workplace makes “match funding” donations to schools 

• Purchasing items from our Amazon wish list - https://amzn.eu/hoHCglE 

• Continuing to make voluntary contributions to our School Fund 

Thank you so much for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

K Muncaster 

Katherine Muncaster 

Headteacher 

 

https://amzn.eu/hoHCglE

